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Greetings Griffin Oaks Homeowners
and Residents,

As I turn the calendar page onto the
New Year, I am thankful for our
moving to Griffin Oaks 5+ years ago
and appreciative for all the positive
things we have in our life here.

I’m pleased to announce we’ve elected
two new board members and a new
committee member who’ve volunteered
to join the GOMA board (see back page).
Please join me in welcoming Ron, Jim,
and Anne, bringing our board to full
strength for the first time in two years!

The leaf fall the past 2+ months
seemed to be earlier and heavier than
the past several years. Our landscape
contractor has been busy for the past
weeks cleaning up leaves from “street
trees.” Leaves from the two trees in
our backyard only generated 25(!)
bags of leaves for the RV Recycling
company to pickup.

Your board strives to maintain our
Griffin Oaks community property  
values by keeping a safe, well
maintained, and attractive
neighborhood and a great place to
live. 

FROM GOMA PRESIDENT,
MATT EPSTEIN

The board welcomes communication or questions
from GOMA residents. We can best be reached at  
board@griffinoaks.org.

I close with best wishes to you and your family… and a
peaceful coming year filled with good health, love, and
laughter.

Matt Epstein 

GRIFFIN OAKS MAINTENANCE ASSOCIATION
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EMAIL US ANYTIME  
BOARD@GRIFFINOAKS.ORG

Anne resides on Oakley and has
joined the board as a member
of the “Home Modification
Request” review committee.
Anne and her family have lived
in Twin Creeks since 2021. She
and her husband Craig grew up
in Washington State but have
recently moved into the area to
be closer to family. They have
two middle school-aged kids.
Anne is a mechanical designer
for a local HVAC co. and has a
background in mechanical
engineering and general
contracting. She’ll be helping
Ted with home modification
applications.

Jim resides on Valley Oaks Blvd
and fills an open board slot. He
and his wife Debbie grew up in
Medford and moved back to
Griffin Oaks in 2016 after 40
years in the Portland area. He’s
a retired software executive and
daily walker with his dog, Molly.
He enjoys golf and working in
the yard, and is eager to help us
maintain our beautiful
neighborhood.

Ron resides on Silver Creek and
has been elected as a new
board member. Ron and his
wife, Sue, moved to Griffin Oaks
in 2022. As rural transplants,
they’re enjoying their first real
neighborhood. Ron began his
career as an officer in the U.S.
Navy. He then worked with
several companies primarily
focused on manufacturing and
construction. Prior interests
included skydiving and flying
helicopters. Currently he’s
attempting to become a novice
cook and baker. He and Sue are
looking forward to making a
contribution to our community.
 

RON WRIGHT JIM BROWN ANNE LANGSETH

MEET YOUR NEWEST REPRESENTATIVES

NEXT BOARD MEETING

- - - 

JANUARY 23, 2024
 6:00PM 

TWIN CREEKS CONFERENCE
ROOM

PLEASE JOIN US IF YOU CAN!


